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Dear Mr Singleton
 
I wanted to let you know about my objections about the building of the Gailey freight hub.  As a
local resident and business owner, I fear that this development will bring unnecessary upheaval
to the area and damage the local environment.
 
Thank you for listening,
 
Best regards,
 
Ann
 
Ann Pemberton
Director
Open Road Learning Ltd
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